
 

 
          Friday 29th November 2024 
 

 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
As part of our Year 3 Geography topic of St Neots, each class will be visiting the 
Great River Ouse in St Neots in order to support and engage the children in a topic 
they have found very interesting.  
 
We will be out of class for a morning session and so the children will return to the 
school before lunch. 
 
As the weather can be unpredictable as this time of year, please ensure your child 
has a coat and spare pair of shoes in their bags in case of wet weather.     
Please find your classes date below. 
 
Monday 9th December BW3 
Tuesday 10th December AG3 and AN3 
 
If you are able to help on this school trip, please complete this form and your child’s 
teacher will be in touch. https://forms.office.com/e/bpdZvd3XHN  
 
Thank you, 
 
 
Mr Grieve, Mrs Welch, Mr Brolia and Miss Nutter 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Priory Junior School 
 

Longsands Road, St Neots. Cambs PE19 1TF 

 

Email: office@priory.cambs.sch.uk 

Tel: 01480 226730 

Fax: 01480 226731 

 

Headteacher: Tracy Keefe B.Ed (Hons) NPQH 

 

 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/bpdZvd3XHN

